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Milton Millennium Fund
For further details or to join the weekly draw please contact

Secretary - Mrs Sheena Walker 01993 831968
Toddlers

Milton Village Hall Monday PM

Contact - Mrs Leslie Blackwell 01993 831861
Wychwood Rainbows

Mrs Fiona Currie 01993 831706
Wychwood Brownies

Brown Owl - Mrs Roz Harrison 01993 830841
Wychwood Guides _

Mrs Tracey Dixon 01451 810478
Mrs Sally Summerhill 01993 831689

LOCAL POLICE STATION

Carterton 01993 893951
Area Beat Officer (Community Policeman) PC Dave Rich

--000--

The Parish Council of Milton Under Wychwood meets on the third
Wednesday of each month and parishioners are welcome. The Chairman
gives an opportunity for Villagers to express concerns or comments at the
beginning of the meeting.

At our June meeting concern was expressed regarding the overhanging of
trees and hedges onto public footpaths and the highway. Not only does this
make it difficult for pedestrians to walk safely but in some cases is obscuring
the lighting.

Could you check the trees and hedges which border your property and carry
out the necessary trimming and cutting back?

It has also been noticed that because of the constant need to park vehicles in
the high street, the roadsweeper is unable to clear and sweep the gullys.
Perhaps residents could be aware of this and try to keep the path and gully
in front of their property clear.

Thank you



